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OPTiM has Received Approval to be Listed on the TSE’s Mothers market! 

 

Tokyo (September 19, 2014) - OPTiM, a leading provider of online IT support solutions that enable 

creativity, collaboration and convenience, proudly announces that the company has received 

approval to be listed on the TSE’s (Tokyo Stock Exchange’s) Mothers market, beginning October 22, 

2014. 

 

We’re very excited to share this great news with all of our loyal customers and friends, and we’d like 

to thank all of you for your business, your advice and your support.   

 

Under the slogan “We make the Net as simple as breathing”, OPTiM’s mission is to evolve online 

experiences to the point that the Internet becomes something you aren’t even conscious of, like 

breathing. To this end, we will continue developing easier and more convenient services for our 

customers; services that allow everyone to enjoy the creativity and convenience offered by the 

internet.   

 

We greatly appreciate your continued support!  

 

For more details on OPTiM’s Mothers listing, please visit the TSE website: 

http://www.tse.or.jp/english/listing/companies/index_e.html 

 

To contact OPTiM directly, please click the link below: 

https://en.optim.co.jp/contact 
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